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Vice Chancellor Henderson reported Summer School begins June 7, 2010.  Enrollment is 

up and we are preparing to evaluate our programs and their relevance to the students.  We 

are looking at changes that will benefit students in the new academic year. We are also 

continuing to focus on textbook costs and will engage faculty and staff across the district 

as we prepare for our fall semester.  College administration and faculty will address the 

textbook issue, technology and programs across the board.  

 

Faculty Development week will be held at one college…Malcolm X and plans are 

underway.  The focus will be different this year and there will be discussion about what 

worked and what didn’t work over the past year.  More information will follow.   
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